
-- .. - m ., . . _ . _ . _ . . _

|

f%

GDnTON L D!: : C N CQt *PANY
4

sGENk aL Dr nct.w PDD BevLETON s1RCU

B e s t D N. MAssmCNuw tTis 021994

; -

5 a.c..o A~oooN.~i July 28, 1980.u ,r. NTc ocNT

NUCLEAR OPERATroNS DEPARTedE NT

,' BECo Ltr. f 80-153

Mr. Boyce H. Grier, Director
!Office of Inspection & Enforcement'

U. S. Nuclear Regulato;y Conmission

,
Region I

' 631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA. 19406 License No. DPR-35

,

| Docket No. 50-293
i

Response to IE Bulletin 80-17 (Supplement-#2)

Dear Mr. Grier:

This letter confirms that an alternate vent path was provided to the SDV vent

.

system at Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station within 48 hours of the telephone not-
ification on July 19, 1980. This was accomplished by cutting the vacuum relief!

,

valves of f the vent valve piping, thus providin ; a positive vent path to

building atmosphere.

?

;_ We trust this letter is responsive o your concerns as outlined in the subject
bulletin. However, should you have any further-questions or concerns please

; do not hesitate to contact us.
!

1
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j Very truly yours,
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